

Froebelian School Juniors' Weekly Newsletter Form II 15 September 2023

Dear Parents,

We have had a fantastic week this week in Form II. We are somehow coming to the close of our first full week in Form II. Mrs Jackson and I are thoroughly enjoying getting to know all the pupils and working with them on all of their learning. We are continuing to build on Form II's organisation by setting small tasks in the mornings and afternoons for pupils to complete themselves. As we progress, we know this will improve and all of Form II will become much more independent.

We had a brilliant time during Times-Tables Rockstar's day and I hope all your children really enjoyed it. Mrs Jackson and I loved seeing the fantastic costumes.

In English this week, we have continued to read our class read 'How to Train Your Dragon'. As part of this, the children have focused on descriptive pieces and their use of adjectives, similes, a variety of sentence starters and expanded noun phrases in order to create a vivid image for their reader.

In our Maths lessons, the children have worked on place value to 1000 including using number lines and place value charts.

The Planners are due to arriving this Monday so homework will be starting in earnest. As always if you have anything you would like to chat about please email me at m.m.ullis@froebelian.co.uk.

We hope you have a lovely weekend.

Mr Mullis and Mrs Jackson